



www.pawlettprimaryschool.co.uk

Please check out our class pages on the school website for Heron, Kestrel and Buzzard

TERM 2 – 18th November 2022















Dear All,

What a fabulous few weeks we have had at Pawlett. This week in particular we have had lots going on — Anti-Bullying Week; Road Safety Awareness Week and not forgetting Positive Noticing Day. These are all extremely important issues that we teach children about all the time (no, not just the one week/day of the year!). As part of helping to develop a child to be a well-rounded, resilient, strong citizen for our communities both for now and the future, is something we all do – they say it takes a village to raise a child and that is what we all do.

Lovely to see so many of you coming along to our Reading Cafes – they really are a highlight of our weeks. When you have been able to stay for a while to read with you (and other people's) child(ren) they are chuffed to bits you have done it. It makes them feel SO special, so thank you for your support with these. We are planning on hosting a story evening complete with PJs and HotChoc in term 3; so keep your eyes peeled for more details.

Thank you all for your continued support and if there is anything you would like to come and talk to me about, please do get in touch.

Emma Barker

POSITIVE NOTICING DAY

On Wednesday we took part in the first International Positive Notice Day. This powerful movement allows the children to recognise the positives in one another. We discussed the importance of Positive noticing and recognition whilst sharing some examples of when being positively noticed has mattered to us. We'd love to hear your feedback on this day... please let us know!



READING CAFE

This term, Reading Café will be in the afternoon at 3pm. The dates are below:

Wednesday 23rd Nov, Thursday 1st Dec, Friday 9th Dec, Monday 12th Dec



ANTI-BULLYING WEEK

This week was Anti-Bullying Week and kicked it off by wearing odd socks on Monday. A small gesture but it sure got the children interested and asking questions like, "why do we wear odd socks for Anti-bullying week?" "What bullying?" We wear odd socks to celebrated everybody's differences and needs.

Bullying is when someone is unkind or hurtful 'several times on purpose (STOP)'. We also teach children how to manage fallings out and how to help mend friendships. We also teach them the importance of kindness to everyone.

SCHOOL TRIPS

Kestrel Class had a super learning experience to the Clifton Suspension Bridge this week – they all want to go back! Well done Kestrel Class for representing our school so well and having a lovely day.



A reminder that Heron Class have their Class trip next Tuesday to Weston Playhouse to

watch The Very Hungry Caterpillar.

They will not return to school until the later time of 3.40pm.

NOVEMBER DATES FOR THE DIARY

Sunday 20th – PTA Christmas Film Afternoon Tuesday 22nd – Heron Class Trip

DECEMBER DATES FOR THE DIARY

Sunday 4th - PTA Christmas Fete

Wednesday 7th – Heron and Kestrel afternoon Nativity (time TBC)

Thursday 8th – Heron and Kestrel evening Nativity (time TBC)

Tuesday 13th – Buzzard carol performance at the church (time TBC)

Wednesday 14th – School Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day

Friday 16th – Last day of Term 2 Carols in the Playground (3pm)

*Please be mindful that these dates may need to change due to unforeseeable circumstances.



REMEMBERANCE DAY

We were very lucky on Remembrance day to have three Gentleman join us from The Royal Legion for our Remembrance Assembly and two minute silence. The School were also able to show their Wreaths that were put together by Poppy's made by every child in the school.

A special well done to Tristan, Alexa and Ava for winning the Remembrance Art Work competition and to Ava G and Toby for reading their beautiful poems in assembly.





SAFEGUARDING

If you have any Safeguarding concerns or just need to speak to a member of Staff confidentially you can book an appointment with our Designated Safeguarding Lead, Emma Barker or our Deputy Safeguarding Leads, Lesley Grant or Sally Jeffries. Please get in touch with the school office to arrange this.







CHILDREN IN NEED

It has been a rather Spotty day here today at Pawlett. Thank you to all Children that donated today – The final total will be split between C.I.N and The Foodbank.







END OF WEEK RECOGNITION

It's that day of the week that we celebrate our Superstars of the week!

Week 1 -

Hot Choc Friday: Amy, Jessee, Milly Learning Champion: Jack, Charlie, Georgia and Ava A

Week 2 -

Hot Choc Friday: Harley-Mai, Darcie, Alexa Learning Champion: Oliver, Penelope, Bella, Alfie and Brooke

Week 3 -

Hot Choc Friday: Ebony, Archie, Ava G Learning Champion: Harley, Owen, Ava G and Henry



CHRISTMAS MOVIE AFTERNOON

Is it too early to get into the Christmas Spirit? Absolutely not!

Don't forget, the PTFA and Pawlett Preschool are hosting this exciting event this Sunday at the Pawlett Pavilion! For £3.00 your child will get to watch The Christmas Chronicles with a scrummy hot chocolate. There will also be popcorn and sweets available to purchase from the PTFA and other refreshments available from the bar. Adults have free entry. To make the event extra festive why not pull on a Christmas Jumper and bring some blankets and teddies?!



REDUCE. REUSE & RECYCLE

Do you have any unwanted Christmas jumpers or school uniform taking up room in your house? Please donate them to the school to go on our preloved stall on Friday 2nd December.

